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Dear Mr. Stanton,

Thank you for Eour inquiry. we have a safety M
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However, based on the dinformation you vided, we suggest that you

send your firearm to our Llian, Ny faci¥
For U.S. repairs, please follow thed
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For U.%. repairs only

Remington Arms Compap
Attn: Arms services
14 Hoeflar Avenue
Ilion, Ny 13357
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